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Title: 

Comments: To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposal to log the area of the North Fork of the Nooksack River. This

area is very beautiful and provides critical habitat to many birds and mammals, as well as recreational

opportunities for Washingtonians as well as out of state citizens like me. I live in Oregon where our forests are

extensively logged and I have seen first hand the damage that logging inflicts on the forest. Roads that remain

long after the logging is completed bring in invasive plants and the amount of people multiplies which leads to

fire, litter, pouching, and illegal hunting. I hope that you will consider these points and deny the proposal. 

Thank you, 

Forest Tomlinson  


